
  
 

 
 
 

 
30th October 2023 
 
Re: Employment and Skills Fair 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Thursday 9th November we will be taking Year 10 students to the 
Employment and Skills Fair at the Villa Marina. Students will have the opportunity to listen to and 
speak with employers in a number of business sectors across the Isle of Man and UK. This will help 
motivate students and help them understand the qualities and qualifications they will need as they 
take another step closer to employment. 
 
Transport is provided, with the buses leaving Ramsey Grammar School after registration and 
returning before the start of lunch. 
 
We believe this will be a valuable event for all students, as we help to prepare them for their future 
life in employment. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Ben Eyres  
Deputy Headteacher 
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